MEMORANDUM FOR:

FROM :

SUBJECT:

JUL 28 1382

John G, Davis, Director

Nffice of Nuclear Material Safety and Safequards

Victor Stello, Jr.
Deputy Executive Director

Regional Operations and Generic Requirements

PROPOSED INSIDER RULE

I have considered R, Burnett's June 25, 1982 memorandum that forwarded
the Insider Rule Package for informatfon and have determined that the

CRGR should review the proposed rule.

After interoffice concurrences

and comments have been addressed, please forward the proposed rule for

CRGR review in accordance with IV.8,

of the Commission approved CRGR Charter
receipt of an acceptable package, approximately 3 weeks will be required

for CRGR review,
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I have assigned Walt Schwink (x24342) to interact with your staff regarding

this matter.

cc: W, J. Dircks
CRGR Members

Origionl s!ignod by
VictorStella »

Victor Stello, Jr.
Deputy Executive Director
Regifonal Operations and Generic

Office Directors
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